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Dear David 
 

RE: REQUEST FOR INFORMATION UNDER THE FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT (FOI Act) 

 

I refer to my letter dated 3 August and I am now able to provide the following response to your 
request. 
 
You asked the following questions and they, together with our responses (in bold) are reproduced 
below. 
 
What EPR system does the Trust use? Lorenzo 
 
Is this a Trust wide EPR system? Yes 
 
Was this EPR system purchased under the National Programme for IT (NPfIT)? Yes 
 
When was this system installed? The system went live in May 2010. 
 
How long are you contracted to use this EPR system? The NPfIT contract ends in July 2016.  
 
Does the system function as you had intended it to?  Yes 
 
When does the Trust plan to procure a new EPR system? Procurement of a replacement system is 
in progress via NHS SBS framework 

 
If you are unhappy with the way the Trust has handled your request, you may ask for an internal 
review by contacting: Phil Woodford, Associate Director of Corporate Affairs, Westmorland General 
Hospital, Burton Road, Kendal LA9 7RG. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision.  The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
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I hope this information has answered your question. If you require any further clarification or 
assistance regarding this request, please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information office 
on 01539 715212. Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future 
communications. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
PHIL WOODFORD 
ASSOCIATE DIRECTOR OF CORPORATE AFFAIRS 


